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On May 29, 2024, Verizon New York Inc. notified you that it had filed proposed revisions to Tariff P.S.C. No. 15--

COMMUNICATIONS, Section 7, Pages 23 and Page 24, to become effective on June 28, 2024, regarding occupancy of

Verizons conduit system.

This letter is to inform you that Verizon New York Inc. has withdrawn the proposed tariff revisions without prejudice, subject to

refiling at a later time.

For additional information, please see verizon.com/tariffs or contact your account manager.
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